February 2019
Dear Parent/Carer
EASTER REVISION CLASSES
I am pleased to report to you that the school will once again be offering additional classes for S4-6 pupils as part of Easter School. Pupils have been issued with a timetable which outlines the classes which are available. 
Pupils should use the attached timetable to identify the sessions they would like to attend. The subject and teacher name should then be added to the blank pupil timetable which can be kept for reference by pupils and parents. 
Payment can then be made for the sessions involved. There is a non-refundable charge of £4.50 per session. Payment should be made using the online Parent Pay service. This facility can be accessed via a link on the school website. 
Pupils who receive free school meals will be exempt from this payment. However, to allow them to be included in sessions, it is essential that a copy of their timetable is submitted to the school office. This timetable must be submitted promptly to ensure places are booked. Pupils can take a copy of this timetable on their mobile phones to ensure they have a copy of their sessions or they can request a second timetable from the school office. 

The final deadline for all requests will be Friday 15 March. However, please note that we have limited places in all subjects and these places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Parent Pay will only allow sessions to be booked and paid for which have spaces.
If your child is unwell, and cannot attend class during Easter School, please follow normal procedures and contact the school office in the morning. 

Please appreciate that the school is NOT open as normal. We will be operating with a much lighter staffing commitment than usual. It is therefore essential that all pupils demonstrate excellent conduct at all times as they move through the school. School uniform should be worn by all pupils who attend Easter School. This helps us greatly on the grounds of health and safety in being able to quickly identify any strangers in our school.
Thank you for your help in this matter, if you have any concerns regarding the above please contact me at the school.

Yours sincerely

P Mooney
Depute Headteacher
